
ECTOR COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Purchasing Department 

Odessa, Texas 

 

 

 

The Purchasing Department is requesting that the Ector County Independent School District 

deny any and all bids received for ECISD Bid #08-043 HVAC – Air Filters due to the fact only 

one bid was received and the price increase ranged from 30% to 80%.  If the Board agrees to 

deny any and all bids, the Purchasing Department will immediately issue another bid. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Rebecca Mull 

Director of Purchasing 

 

 


